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January 9, 2025 

 

The Honorable Charles Grassley  The Honorable Richard Durbin 

Chair, Judiciary Committee   Ranking Member, Judiciary Committee 

United States Senate    United States Senate 

Washington, D.C. 20510   Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

Dear Chairman Grassley and Ranking Member Durbin, 

 

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO) and the over 

241,000 sworn law enforcement officers we represent across the country, I am writing to 

advise you of our support for the nomination of Pamela J. Bondi for United States 

Attorney General.  Ms. Bondi’s experience, including her eight years serving as the 

Attorney General for the State of Florida, make her uniquely qualified to be our nation’s 

next Attorney General.  

 

Prior to her long tenure as Florida’s first female Attorney General, Ms. Bondi served as a 

prosecutor in the Hillsborough County State Attorney’s Office.  As a prosecutor, she 

developed close relationships with state and local law enforcement and a deep 

understanding of what it takes to keep our communities safe on a daily basis. 

 

As Attorney General, Ms. Bondi continued her strong partnership with Florida’s law 

enforcement community as she focused on prosecuting violent crime and aggressively 

targeting pill mills that were aggravating Florida’s opioid crisis.  Ms. Bondi also worked 

closely with the Florida Police Benevolent Association, a NAPO member organization, to 

ensure Florida’s and our nation’s law enforcement officers had the support and resources 

necessary to efficiently and effectively serve and protect our communities.  

 

With her strong belief in the rule of law and her work on eradicating violent crime and 

illicit drugs from our communities, we believe Ms. Bondi will be a true partner to state and 

local law enforcement and will serve our nation well as the next Attorney General.  On a 

personal level, my work and interactions with Ms. Bondi only strengthen my conviction 

that she is the right person for this position. Therefore, NAPO urges the Committee to 

support the nomination of Pamela J. Bondi.  Please feel free to contact me at (703) 549-

0775 if there is anything I or our organization can do in further support of Ms. Bondi’s 

nomination. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Michael McHale 

President 

 

Cc: Members, Judiciary Committee, United States Senate 
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